
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 
 
         

 

 
         

 

        

 

  
 

Issue No.12    

25th Nov 2021 

Dinner - Week 2 

Stars of the Week  

P1/2 Lexie and Jenny for working so hard on letter formation. 

P3/4 Alexander for super mental maths and Emily for brilliant work on shape. 

P5/6   John,  Lacey  and harry for making great progress in swimming. 

P7      Levi for showing great initiative when making his gas mask and Alice for her 

excellent work measuring angles.  

Gorran News 
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Christmas Cards 
If your child(ren) would like to send 

Christmas cards to their friends, 
they are welcome to do so.  

The post box will be out at the 
front door from the 1st of 

December. Simply put the name 
and class clearly on the front of the 
envelope and our Christmas elves 

will deliver them.   

 Menu Change 
Dinner on Wednesday (29th) will be 

roast pork instead of turkey. 
 

Open Afternoons 
The first of our open afternoons for 

prospective parents and pupils is next 
Thursday 2nd December from 3.30 – 

4.15pm. Please help spread the word 
to friends and family. No need to book 

a slot, just turn up any time.  If this 
doesn’t suit, there will be another 

chance to visit on the following 
Thursday, 9th December.   

Diary Dates 
P5/6 Swimming - Tuesday 

Piano - Tuesday 
Wednesday 1st December – 

Football tournament 
Thursday 2nd December – Open 

afternoon 
Friday 3rd December – Santa’s 

Daily Mile 
Tuesday 7th December – Choir 

singing in Tesco, Coleraine 
Wednesday 8th December – 

Christmas Dinner 
Thursday 9th December – Open 

afternoon 
 

Santa’s Daily Mile 
Staff and children will be taking 
part in Santa’s Daily Mile, next 

Friday 3rd December and we 
would like to use this event to 

raise funds to buy a defibrillator 
for our school.   We will dress up 
in our festive clothes and walk or 

run 1 mile around the school 
grounds. 

Sponsorship forms will be sent 
home to each family today. 

Cross Country 
Well done to everyone who took part in the Cross 
Country run at UUC yesterday. In a field of over 90 

runners all our pupils performed really well and most 
importantly gave their best. Our teams finished 9th and 
11th, not bad for ‘a little country school’! Look out for 

our running club starting in January.  
 

PTA S’Mores boxes 
These have been very popular! 
With less than 20 boxes left this 

may be your last chance to order! 
 
 

Weather Warning 
Tomorrow’s forecast has a nice 
mixture of rain, hail and strong 

winds. It may take a little longer 
than usual to get children picked 
up safely, so we appreciate your 

patience. Maybe consider avoiding 
the busy times just before 2pm 

and coming a little earlier or later.  


